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30th April 2019, 

 

 

To: Members of the Council, National Society Presidents & Secretaries, 

 

 

Dear All, 

 

 

The 3rd ‘AOFOG-KSGO Young Doctor Invitation Program” organised by the 

Korean Society of Gynaecologic Oncology in collaboration with the Asia 

Oceania Federation of Obstetrics and Gynaecology will be held from the 7th -12th 

October 2019, in Seoul Korea. This programme has been designed with the 

intention of broadening the perspective of “young medical professionals” from 

member countries of the AOFOG, specialising in Oncology. 

 

Medical Doctors under the age of forty (40) specialising in gynaecologic 

oncology are eligible to apply.  Five successful applicants will be selected at the 

discretion of the Organising Committee. 

 

Further details together with the application form are attached herewith. 

Applications should be sent by email before the 16th of August 2019 

to office@sgo.or.kr with a copy to secretariat@aofog.net.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

  

Dr. Rohana Haththotuwa 

Secretary General -AOFOG 
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